
 

Plainfield Planning Commission Minutes  

 

Monday  May 6th  2024 
 

 

Attending were Will Colgan, Jesse Cooper and Karen Storey 

 

Approval of Minutes: Jesse made the motion to approve the minutes of the last meeting and Will seconded the 

motion. The motion was approved.  
 

Karen made some suggestions concerning temporary use or structures which we put into the draft. She suggested 

temporary dwelling and recreational vehicle. She will email the changes to day temporary shelter. 
 

Will can make the changes and send out a draft for approval.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 meeting adjourned at 7:30 


